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License Number GA 1430-1
Amendment Number .05

Paper Making Controls Services, Inc.
454 Cherokee Drive
Moultrie, Georgia 31768

In accordance with request dated October 10, 2012 and received via fax on September 13,
2013, and follow up correspondence dated September 25, 2013, license number GA 1430-1 is hereby

- terminated. .

Additionally, based on conversations with Mr. Hobson, the Florida Radiation Control Program,
and the fact that Florida RAM license 4309-1 is issued for service only (not manufacture and
distribution of new products), the Georgia Radioactive Materials Program is also forwarding SS&D
certificate GA-1208-D-101-G to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission for transfer to inactive status.
This will not have an impact on PMCS'’s existing customers; they will still be able to use the gauges.
PMCS will not be able to sell and install any additional gauges.

(RAM was only used in the field at customer locations for source receipt and exchange; survey at
license address confirmed no radioactive material was present/left behind)

FOR THE DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

Date: _ October 28, 2013 BY {’Z"’*’,V/)W\

Eric T. Jameson
Environmental Compliance Specialist
Radioactive Materials Program




Georgia Department of Natural Resources

Environmental Protection Division ¢ Air Protection Branch
4244 International Parkway ¢ Suite 120 ¢ Atlanta « Georgia 30354

404/363-7000 or 404/362-2675 e Fax: 404/363-7100
Judson H. Turner, Director

October 28, 2013

Mr. Robert M. Hobson

President & Radiation Safety Officer
Paper Making Controls Services, Inc.
516 East 1 Street

Port St. Joe, Florida 32456

Dear Mr. Hobson:

In accordance with request dated October 10, 2012 and received via fax on September 13,
2013, and follow up correspondence dated September 25, 2013, license number GA 1430-1 is hereby
terminated. Enclosed is amendment 05, which terminates the license.

Additionally, based on conversations with Mr. Hobson, the Fiorida Radiation Control Program,
and the fact that Florida RAM license 4309-1 is issued for service only (not manufacture and
distribution of new products), the Georgia Radioactive Materials Program is also forwarding SS&D
certificate GA-1208-D-101-G to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission for transfer to inactive status.
This will not have an impact on PMCS's existing customers; they will still be able to use the gauges.
PMCS will not be able to sell and install any additional gauges.

If you should have any questions concerning the enclosed termination, please contact me via
telephone at 404-362-2675, or via electronic mail at ejameson@dnr.state.ga.us.

Sincerely,

Eric T. Jameson
Environmental Compliance Specialist
Radioactive Materials Program

Enclosure



